
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
October 10, 2007 
 

Via E-mail and Messenger 
 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-061625 – Petition for Approval of AFOR 

Further Revised Customer Notices for Approval; Withdrawal of Previous 
Draft Customer Notices Filed 10/01/07 and Qwest’s Correction to Business 
Customer Notice Filed 10/10/07 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest hereby provides an original and twelve (12) copies of its Further Revised Customer 
Notices for Commission approval, and hereby withdraws the notices filed on October 1, 2007 
and Qwest’s Correction to Business Customer Notice filed on October 10, 2007.  Qwest is 
authorized to state that these notices are acceptable to both Staff and Public Counsel.  Qwest 
requests that the Commission approve these notices at its earliest opportunity. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/jlr 
Enclosures 
 
cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 


